
 

PUBLIC 

 
Payment Services Notification 

 
 
This notification is effective from 12th November, 2018 for corporate clients of HSBC Bank plc – 
pobočka Praha in the Czech Republic. 
 
With effect from 12th November 2017 HSBC Bank plc – pobočka Praha in the Czech 
Republic shortens selected processing time of payment transfers. Details of new 
payment processing times can be found at the bank´s web page www.hsbc.cz within the 
list of payment cut-off times. Any exceptions agreed with clients individually remain 
untouched by this change.  
 
This Notice is an integral part of the Business Terms and Conditions for Current Accounts of 
Legal Entities (Conditions). Terms used but not defined herein have the same meaning as in the 
Conditions. 

http://www.hsbc.cz/

